
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

INVITATION TO BID 
SURPLUS VEHICLE 

 
The Town of Littleton will accept bids for the following “AS IS” vehicle: 
 

1990 Ford F250 HD – RED – MILEAGE 34,547.0 
4 WHEEL DRIVE 
INTERNATIONAL DIESEL MOTOR 
UTILITY BODY 

 
This bids process is in accordance with the “Policy for the Disposal of Town Owned 
Disposable Property Which Is Not Considered Real Property” as adopted on February 
26th, 2024. 
 
Submit bids in sealed envelopes, clearly marked “1990 Ford F250 Bid.”  Send bids to 
Chief Chad Miller, 230 West Main Street, Littleton, NH  03561.  The Fire Chief must 
receive bids by Friday, May 24th at 4:00PM, for bids to be eligible.  Bids will be 
opened by the Board of Selectmen at a public meeting on Monday, May 27th, 2024 or at 
their next scheduled meeting in the event the May 27th meeting is not held.   
 
For additional information, please call (603) 444-2130.  You may view the vehicle at the 
Littleton Fire Rescue, 230 West Main Street, Littleton, NH by appointment only.  The 
Town of Littleton reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids. 
 
 

 
 


